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What are your comments on these proposals? 

I am horrified that you are considering stopping broadcasts on FM-VHF. The present 
DAB, even when using 192 MB/s, is much inferior to the sound quality on FM-VHF. 
If the BBC broadcast Radio 3 using 256 MB/s then the quality would probably equal 
the quality of FM-VHF.  
 
Surely quality MUST come before quantity and financial considerations, so I suggest 
that FM-VHF broadcasting by the BBC must continue, at least until there is enough 
spectrum for the BBC to broadcast DAB using 256 MB/s for radio 3. 

 


